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First name: Gerald

Last name: Pierce
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Title: 

Comments: To whom it may concern, 

 

The purpose of this communication is to express my support of the policy change that will allow the Forest

Service to continue authorizing the renewal or reissuance of special use permits for ANILCA cabins.

 

ANILCA cabins represent the "Alaskan Spirit" and a special place for generations of Alaskans.  I'd like to see that

continue.

 

 

 

 

 

 


